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Year 11 Prom

On Friday 14th July, The Rosedale Hewens Academy Trust’s 
2023 Year 11 Cohort had their prom at Q Vardis in Uxbridge. 
The theme was ‘A Night on the Red Carpet’ and the students 
surely lived up to this. It truly was a grand event where each 
student was a VIP. From the sequins and sparkle, to the suits 
and ties, the students thoroughly enjoyed themselves for a night 
of merriment, commemorating the end of their Key Stage 4 
journeys.

The Prom Kings, Queens and Jokers were crowned and adorned with 
the personalised sashes, everyone enjoyed the finger buffet that was 
provided and the students danced the night away. On this special night, 
we celebrated the coming together of all four secondary colleges and it 
is was opportunity for old friends to reunite and to make new memories. 
The evening truly highlighted how diverse we are as a Trust and just 
how celebratory we are of our diversity. Our students exuded the 
community spirit of the Trust and showed themselves to be polite and 
well-mannered young people. Good luck to all of the Year 11 Leavers as 
they move to the next stage of their educational journeys.
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AUGUST

Friday 4th Term Ends

Monday 7th to Friday 
18th

College Closure

Monday 21st Term Begins

SEPTEMBER

Monday 4th Staff Training

Tuesday 5th Key Stage 4 Academic Tutoring

 August to September 
2023

College Closure

Please note that from Monday 7th August through to Friday 
18th August, the College will be closed for our summer 
holidays. College recommences at the normal time of 8:45am 
on Monday 21st August 2023.

Use of Mobile Phones

Please note that the use of mobile phones is restricted at 
Parkside Studio College. We recognise the fact that many 
students will carry phones for calling parents, guardians and 
carers after college and for safety reasons on their journeys 
home every afternoon. However, during college hours, if a 
mobile phone is seen or heard, the student should expect a 
consequence. This rule will be applied rigorously and consistently 
by all staff at the College, including site and support staff.

Support with School Attendance – Emotionally 
Based School Avoidance
Hillingdon’s Educational Psychology Service can offer support 
to parents, guardians and carers whose child is experiencing 
difficulties in wanting to attend school.

Please be advised that the price of student lunches will rise 
from £2.40 to £2.50 from 1st September 2023.

Student Dinners - Price Increase

Week Commencing:  Monday 31st July

S P E C I A L  M E N U

MONDAY
Meal Choice 1 Chicken Goujons with Potato Wedges, Beans and Vegetables Halal

Meal Choice 2 Chicken Goujons with Potato Wedges, Beans and Vegetables Non Halal

Meal Choice 3 Cheese and Onion Quiche with Potato Wedges, Beans and 
Vegetables Vegetarian

Meal Choice 4 Baked Jacket Potato with Various Fillings Vegetarian

TUESDAY
Meal Choice 1 Macaroni Cheese and Vegetables Vegetarian

Meal Choice 2 Baked Jacket Potato with Various Fillings Vegetarian

WEDNESDAY
Meal Choice 1 Baked Jacket Potato with Various Fillings Vegetarian

THURSDAY
Meal Choice 1 Chicken Sausages with Sliced Potatoes and Beans Halal

Meal Choice 2 Pork Sausages with Sliced Potatoes and Beans Non Halal

Meal Choice 3 Vegetarian Sausages with Sliced Potatoes and Beans Vegetarian

Meal Choice 4 Baked Jacket Potato with Various Fillings Vegetarian

FRIDAY
Meal Choice 1 Fish Fingers with Oven Cooked Chips and Beans

Meal Choice 2 Quorn Nuggets with Oven Cooked Chips and Beans Vegetarian

Meal Choice 3 Baked Jacket Potato with Various Fillings Vegetarian

The daily dessert choices will be as follows:
Fresh Fruit, Yogurt, Jelly or Ice Cream pots

‘The ability to read, write, and analyse; the confidence to stand 
up and demand justice and equality; the qualifications and 
connections to get your foot in the door and take your seat at 
the table - all of that starts with education.’

                                                                              Michelle Obama

Quote of the Week

Emergency Contact Details

In the best interest of your child’s wellbeing whilst at college, it 
is vitally important, that in the event of an emergency, we are 
able to make contact with you or another emergency contact, 
as quickly as possible. To this end, we would like to remind all 
parents, guardians and carers to keep your contact details 
updated with the College and to ensure that you provide up-to-
date details of at least two other emergency contacts for your 
child. Thank you.


